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10th November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

Re: Festivals and Celebrations at Nursery  

 

 

We will be celebrating Diwali at the nursery on Wednesday 15th November. The children will 

have their Diwali party and play.  

 

We ask parents to: 

 

  Donate £1.50 for party food contribution. There is a box placed in reception where you can do 

this. 

 

  You can see our photo gallery of the Diwali party & play: We will take photos of special moments 

from our play and post these on our website/Instagram (where parental consent has been obtained). 

Looking at these pictures with your child and helping them to remember and talk about the event 

develops their language skills. 

 

  Use our song sheet to sing with your child: We will post this on our website under our home 

learning section on the noticeboard page. Singing with your child is great for developing early literacy 

skills. 

 
  

 

 

Kind regards 
 

Farzanah Iqbal 

 

Farzanah .S. Iqbal 

Office Manager  

http://www.sloughcentrenursery.co.uk/

